
 

 

Town of Marblehead 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

ABBOT HALL RESTORATION  

PROJECT UPDATE 

 

We are sending this notice in an effort to keep the neighborhood informed as this 
project progresses.  
 
The temporary chimney work project is scheduled to begin next week.  
International Chimney Corporation is under contract to perform the work 
beginning November 14th.  The work is expected to be completed within 
approximately four weeks.  The construction activity is restricted to the area 
directly around the chimney and will require a portion of the Abbot Hall driveway 
to be restricted for use as a construction staging area for the duration of the 
project.  
 
If you should have any questions please do not hesitate to call the Selectmen’s 
Office at 781-631-0000 or email at selectmen@marblehead.org   
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